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The 2021 calendar is on track to obtain a quote from the publisher in mid-October. The 
calendar pages are done, and the committee is working on obtaining photos for consideration. 

John Ludi and I have been working on the layout, and Neil Houghton is assisting with the 
photos. 

John Ludi can also report on the number of 2020 calendars left for sale. 

Respectfully submitted, 

 

 

Susan Driver, Editor 


